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Dear all,
I’'m pleased to be able to tell you that after testing all our residents as well as staff yesterday, we have no new cases of COVID-19 at St Joseph's.

If we continue to have no new cases amongst staff or residents, we are expecting to be able to apply to exit outbreak status next Monday, and will wait for
confirmation from the Public Health Unit before we relax visitor restrictions. From recent experience, this can take some days to be approved and is beyond
our control.

All staff continue to undertake a RAT every day before they start their shift, as well as wear N-95 masks.
Thank you for continued patience and please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any questions or concerns.
Regards,

Penny

Manager — Aged Care

St Joseph's Lismore

20 Dalley Street Lismore NSW 2480

t: 02 6627 9483 e: pstanley@svh.org.au
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